
From: Arne Petersen
To: Lazar, Steve; Ford, John; Johnson, Cliff; Planning Clerk
Subject: HCFA CUP Modification
Date: Thursday, January 20, 2022 10:30:23 AM

Hello,
I stopped by the Planning commission office the other day and was told the system was down.
It is my understanding the Humboldt County Fair Board is attempting to modify the
Conditional Use Permit for Motorcycle Racing. The modification is because the condition
requiring specialized exhaust to reduce the sound cannot be met.  "No such exhaust system
exists." Their  primary mitigation method has been proven ineffective in reducing the impact
on the community. 
1. What alternative mitigation method is suggested and how effective do you expect it to be? 
2. When is the hearing for the modification and when will I have the chance to be heard? 
3. What steps do I need to take to have this CUP revoked?

-Arne R.W. Petersen
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